
THE PAWS  ITIVE POST

Kindergarten First Grade Second Grade Third Grade

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Miss Callie Mattson - K-4 Interventionist

Wagner Portrait Group will be here on February
27th to take  group class pictures. Information

about ordering prints will be sent out soon!

FEBRUARY
CHARACTER

TRAIT

Feb 8 - 100th Day of School
Feb 12 - No School (Staff Development)
Feb 12-16 - Preschool Registration
Feb 19 - No School (President’s Day)
Feb 27 - Class Group Pictures

2023

HONESTY is being
truthful in what
you say and do.

Fourth grade student,
Easton Wonderly, was
recognized as the
Regional “Just Say NO”
Poster contest by the
Optmist Club. Easton is
pictured here with his
teacher, Mr. Suchan. 
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WHAT DID YOU DO ON YOUR SNOW DAYS?

EUGENE FIELD ELEMENTARY
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WINNER, WINNER

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

February News

I went sledding with my
sister and grandma. We

had hot chocolate.

We made the biggest
snowball and we’re still
not done with it yet. All

of us were using our
strength to push it and

make it bigger.

I played outside, went
sledding and built a
snowman with my

brother Robert. I played
with my dog, Luka, and

kitten, Domino.

Ty Tobin
Fourth Grade

I rode the four-wheeler
in the snow with my

dad and brothers. We
went to the McDonalds

playhouse too.

I went to my cousins.
We used a box to put

snow into and used it to
make the most perfect

snowman.

Miss Taylor O’Connor - 1st Grade Teacher

GROUP PICTURE DAY

Families with students new to the program will need to
complete an enrollment form at the MECC front office

between Feb. 12 & 16th (7:30am - 3:30pm). They will also sign
up for an appointment for the preschool screening day on

March 11th. It is a requirement that children be at least 3
years old by August 1st, 2024 and participate in the

developmental screening on March 11th to be eligible for pre-
school during the 2024-25 school year.

Miss Mattson is new to our team this year at
EFES. She provides intervention services for
reading, math, and social skills. Every student
receiving intervention from Miss Mattson has
shown substantial progress. 

In Miss O’Connor’s second year of teaching, she’s
made an impact in a positive way on staff,

students, and families at Eugene Field. Miss
O’Connor just finished her masters degree in

Curriculum and Instruction at Northwest.

VALENTINE’S DAY 
Be on the look out for

information about Valentine’s
Day celebrations from your

child’s teacher.

Rosemary Thompson & Remington Long
Winter brings on extra duties for our maintenance

and custodial teams. Rosemary and Remington
don’t miss a beat. They spent many days in

January making sure sidewalks were safe for staff,
students, and familes. 


